From: gina booth

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Comment against Hog Farm
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:35:01 PM

March 16, 2017

Dear A.D.E.Q.
| hope in your heart that you will make the right decision for what's best for the Buffalo River and the
surrounding area. | have met many people that live here and know many others who have come here
to visit the river and all of them enjoy visiting the Buffalo River.
Please do not allow the spreading of liquid manure from the Hog Farm with the new permit to
spread it in more areas. Studies have proven this CAFO may damage our Buffalo National
River. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Matt Booth H.C. 73 Box 21 Marble Falls, Ar 72648
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